June 1, 2004

Dear David and Staff,

Thank you for inviting Riverside Pregnancy Center to join you on campus this spring at Metro State. It was a great experience to be able to partner with you and serve God in different ways but for the same purpose.

We are still getting responses from our interaction with the college students. I feel like we were able to help buffer and answer questions for the post-abortive women on campus. During the 3 days on campus we passed out over 30 flyers regarding our post-abortion recovery groups and I have no idea how many general information cards we were able to hand out. Partnering with you helped us get a presence on campus and let women know about their local crisis pregnancy center.

Matter of fact, I was just at Focus on the Family this week and saw one of the students that had come up to Denver and she told me several times thank you for being on the campus. It really helped the volunteers, when they had a place to take someone in tears and/or in trauma.

Let me know when you are coming back to Colorado and we would love to partnership with you again.

In His Service,

Terri Baxter Director